
The Southwestern Randolph High School (SWRHS) Carpentry III Construction Team students 

finished 2nd in the state in the North Carolina S.H.E.D. (Students Hands-On Experience Day) 

competition in Lillington on April 19-21, 2022. 

The team displayed quality workmanship and teamwork. Each team member was awarded an 

Hilti reciprocating saw and a backpack full of hand tools. 

SWRHS would like to thank Crowder Construction and DPR Construction for their sponsorship. 


